
Former Fort Devens Army Installation 
Announcement 

Our next 
Former Fort Devens RAB Meeting 

will be held:  

 

Thursday, February 9, 2023 
at 6:30 pm 

 
 

For more information, please visit the  
former Fort Devens environmental cleanup website: 

https://www.nae.usace.army.mil/missions/projects-topics/former-
fort-devens-environmental-cleanup/ 

 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the  
former Fort Devens RAB at: 

FormerFortDevensRAB@arcadis.com 
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